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The concept of public spaces such as Parks for camping and temporary housing is not a good idea.
My wife and I are strongly opposed to this concept. Our City of Portland has numerous other
properties that can be easily used without negatively impacting on our cities public Parks. We need
tourism and the concept proposed is a detriment to the unique quality of our community. Sincerely,
Tom & Jan Vala
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